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13/3/2018 
PRESS RELEASE 
  
 
PBAPP LIGHTS UP THE BUKIT DUMBAR RECREATION PARK 
 
• 6 units of 140W LED lights and 25 units of 65W LED lights installed, 

as per the Penang State Government’s request to light up the park. 
 

• Road works and other miscellaneous works completed to make 
Bukit Dumbar Recreation Park more “people-friendly”. 
 

PENANG, Tuesday (13/3/2018): Penang Chief Minister YAB Tuan Lim 
Guan Eng gave Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
the thumbs up today for completing works to light up the Bukit Dumbar 
Recreation Park. 
 
He visited the park today to inspect the following completed works: 
 
1. Installation of 6 units of 140W LED lights on 14-metre light poles; 

 
2. Installation of 25 units of 65W LED lights on 6-metre light poles;  
 
3. Rectification and re-surfacing of road unevenness; 
 
4. Refurbishment of a reservoir top jogging track; and 
 
5. Repairs on playground equipment. 
 
YAB Lim said the Penang State Government had asked PBAPP to light up 
and refurbish the Bukit Dumbar Recreation Park so that it may serve as a 
“people-friendly park.” 
 
“This State Government promotes a Cleaner, Greener and Healthier 
Penang. As such, we do our best to provide people-friendly green spaces 
wherein Penangites may exercise and workout; relax and unwind; and 
spend quality time with their families and friends,” he said. 
  



  
   

13/3/2018: PBAPP Lights Up Bukit Dumbar Recreational Park / Page 2 of 2   
 

Meanwhile, PBAPP and PBA Holdings Bhd CEO Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa 
said the lighting works were completed at a cost of RM196,270.00, while 
the road and miscellaneous works cost an additional RM122,941.00. 
 
“This means that PBAPP is investing a total of RM319,211.00 in this 
corporate social responsibility, or CSR, project at the Bukit Dumbar 
Recreational Park,” he said. “We hope that the park users will enjoy the 
value-added features in the park, and make use these features responsibly.” 
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